






THE MOST HOLY, FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY, AND JOSEPH 

To read the readings on-line, go to 
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/010122.cfm 

Readings for January 1 and 2, 2022 

The Epiphany of the Lord 

Isaiah 60:1-6 

Ephesians 3:2-3a, 5-6 

Matthew 2:1-12 

To read the readings on-line, go to 
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/010222.cfm 

-

WE'RE 
H\R\NGl 

Part Time Maintenance Assistant 

Little Flower Catholic Church and 
School currently has a part-time 
daytime position for a highly 
motivated person to fill an immediate 
opening. Position will include general 

maintenance and light custodial work of all parish buildings and 
grounds. Hours are Monday-Friday 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. with 
occasional opportunities for additional hours. Applicant should 
have general knowledge of maintenance and custodial duties 
related to school and church buildings. Applicant will work in 
conjunction with Maintenance Director and night cleaning 
contractor to maintain Little Flower's Campus. Applicant must be 
able to do heavy work, with some use of equipment for floor 
cleaning. Previous work experience in maintenance preferred. 

This position could be ideal for a handy person who is retired and 
looking for something part time to stay busy, or perhaps a parent 
who can work during their children's school hours. 

Interested persons may email information to Angie Mackell at 
amackell@littleflowerparish.org. 

YOUTH CHOIR will sing on Sundays, 

December 26 and January 2, meeting in 

church at 5:00 pm for 6:00 pm Mass. 

New Members are always welcome. 

Questions? Please contact Tom at 

tom@littleflowerparish.org 
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From our St. Vincent De Paul Society: 

Our Christmas Giving Tree helped 167 children 

and 45 nursing home residents this year. St. 

Vincent de Paul members gave the families these 

gifts on December 18. We also had miscellaneous 

items to select from and Kroger gift cards. 

This was due to the generosity of our parish 

families. The families were very thankful. God 

Bless all of you. 

On Sunday, January 9, 
2022, at the 9:30 a.m. Mass, 
we will celebrate the Rite of 
Enrollment. At this rite our 

First Communicants will be called by name 
and gather around the altar with their parents 
as they are enrolled as candidates for First 
Eucharist. Please keep these families and 
children in your prayers during the coming 
months. 
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